
IN THE SUPREME COURT OF TENNESSEE
AT NASHVILLE

IN RE: AMENDMENT OF RULE 7, RULES OF THE TENNESSEE 
SUPREME COURT

___________________________________

No. ADM2017-02083
___________________________________

ORDER

The Tennessee Bar Association (“TBA”) has requested an extension of time in 
which to file written comments on the proposal to amend Tennessee Supreme Court Rule 
7 by adopting the Uniform Bar Examination beginning with the July 2018 examination. 
Although the deadline for submitting comments is January 5, 2018, the TBA asserts that 
an extension “would allow the TBA to fully consider these matters, including 
consideration by the TBA House of Delegates and Board of Governors, at their scheduled 
January meetings.” After due consideration, it is ORDERED that the TBA’s comments 
shall be filed on or before January 31, 2018.  

PER CURIAM
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